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    Boogie into October
Celebrating October

Country Music Month

Leaf Drive Bus Trip
October 4 at 1:30pm

Music with James
October 7 at 10am

Thanksgiving
October 9

Catholic Church Mass
October 17 at 10:30am

Hymns with the Church
October 18 at 10am

Louise Potts
October18 at 2pm

Halloween
October 31

October 2023

What a way to start the morning! The residents at 
Parkview have really been enjoying our Sit and Get 
Fit program. Every weekday morning, the residents 
get dressed, eat their breakfast, and then they get 
their exercise. At 9:30am the residents enjoy 
exercising, singing, dancing and reminiscing to their 
favourite music they listened to while growing up.



Searching for Volunteers

Calling out to any students looking for volunteer 
hours, or anyone looking to give a helping hand.
If anyone is interested or knows of somebody who 
may be interested in volunteering, please contact 
the home for further information on how to 
become a Parkview volunteer.

Bus Trip

On Wednesday, October 4th residents will be 
getting ready to go after lunch for a bus ride to 
view all the autumn colour 
changes. The bus is
scheduled to arrive at 
1:30pm and will arrive 
back around 3:00pm.

Halloween Activities

On Tuesday, October 31st residents, staff, and 
family have the choice to dress up and prepare 
for our Halloween party! The 
party will begin at 2:00pm with 
snacks, games, Halloween 
music, and a costume 
contest. Residents will vote 
on who they agree has the 
best costume, and the 
winner will receive a prize! In 
the evening the residents have the option to hand 
out treats to the children or sit cozy and watch 
Halloween movies.

October Birthdays

  Ruth Ann October 10

Make sure to wish your 
friends a

Happy Birthday!

October 2023

Most Recent Updates

The nursing station is under 
renovation.

Wearing a mask is highly 
recommended for visitors due to rise 
in covid numbers. Staff will be 
wearing mask.

New flooring installed on main floor.



Welcome

This month we would like to give a 
special welcome to Gerald!

.

Parkview Contacts

Phone: (519) 363 2416

Executive Director
Sarah Henry
shenry@southbridgecare.com

Director of Care
Kim Blackmore
kblackmore@southbridgecare.com

Office
Elaine Frook
efrook@southbridgecare.com

Dietary & Environmental 
Kelly Ward
kward@southbridgecare.com

Resident Care Coordinator
Charmaine Rourke
crourke@southbridgecare.com

Recreation 
Alyssa Hagan
ahagan@southbridgecare.com

Family Council

Parkview would like to promote the idea of 
creating a family council. Family council is 
created by a group of resident family 
members, or close friends who discuss any 
topic that may impact the quality of care for 
residents. When the members seek any 
issues or concerns, the members bring their 
ideas to the management team. A family 
council may be important for residents who 
struggle to voice their opinions or concerns. If 
you have any interest in creating and being a 
part of the Parkview Family Council, please 
call the home so we can connect any 
members who are interested. 


